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City of Roswell 
Purchasing Division 

 
Kay G. Love        Jere Wood 
City Administrator       Mayor  

 
ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 

 
INVITATION TO BID #16-070-C 

 
OXBO DRIVE ONE WAY PAIR PROJECT  

 
March 3, 2015 

 
To All Prospective Bidders: 
 
The deadline for questions has passed.  The due date for the bid remains Thursday 
March 10, 2016 at 2:00 PM.   
 
In reference to the ITB listed above, the following informational items, answers to 
questions, additions, deletions and changes are hereby incorporated into the 
Invitation to Bid: 
 
Ad Alternate #2 is hereby removed from the Invitation to Bid.  Please see the updated 
bid sheet.  
 

 Will the GDOT be monitoring the project?  Answer: No, it is too small.   
 

 What kind of testing will be required for this project?  Answer: Only proof roll 
testing is required for testing paving base using a loaded 20 ton truck. 

 

 There are several large trees located on the property.  Will they need to be cut 
down? Answer: No.  There is only one large tree that will need to be removed 
as part of the plans.  Several small trees may need to be removed as well. 

 

 This seems like a small project.  Is it part of something bigger?   Answer: Yes, 
this is the first phase of a larger project that has yet to be funded by the City.  

 

 How long will the project take?  Answer:  It is anticipated this project will take 
no longer than ninety (90) days.  There is an Arts Festival in mid-September for 
which this project needs to be completed.    

 
 
*Bidder must acknowledge this addendum on the Bid Form on page 23 of the bid.  
Insert the addendum number and date as prompted. 


